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Rebecca Richards

From:
Sent: 17 June 2019 15:49
To: LDF NCC
Subject: Fw: Consultation on the Proposed Modifications to the Nottingham City Land and 

Planning Policies Document: Land and Planning Policies - Proposed Main 
Modifications

Dear Sir/Madam, 
                          Further my discussion with Paul Tansey a few seconds ago, please acknowledge 
receipt of this response to your planning proposal which currently does not take account of 
providing access to the parking  property. 
 
Regards 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Notts 
 
 
 
----- Forwarded message ----- 
From:  
To: localplan@nottinghamcity.gov.uk <localplan@nottinghamcity.gov.uk> 
Sent: Thursday, 23 May 2019, 17:37:43 BST 
Subject: Fw: Consultation on the Proposed Modifications to the Nottingham City Land and Planning Policies 
Document: Land and Planning Policies - Proposed Main Modifications 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
This is my response and representations regarding the latest updated plan 
- http://www.nottinghamcity.gov.uk/mainmodifications 
  
Please can you confirm access will be granted property and onto the drive  

  
 
It appears  access way is still being included as part of PA66 and no consideration made for  
ownership or vehicle access requirements. 
  
Please can this be addressed as  24 hour access from Castle Road to  car parking spaces. 
  
Thank you 
 

 
 

 
  




